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O'Riordan, Brendan P

From: Official Account, Rochester City School District <rcsd@rcsd121.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 9:19 AM
To: O'Riordan, Brendan P; Johnsen, Timothy J; Burrell, Thomas
Subject: Fwd: A message from Superintendent Dade

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Official Account, Rochester City School District <rcsd@rcsd121.org> 
Date: Mon, Oct 21, 2019 at 9:47 AM 
Subject: A message from Superintendent Dade 
To: <grade_09@rcsd121.org>, <grade_10@rcsd121.org>, <grade_11@rcsd121.org>, 
<grade_12@rcsd121.org> 
 

Dear Rochester City School District Students, 
 
I want you all to know how truly honored I am to be a part of our Rochester family as your Superintendent. I 
have met some of you during visits to schools, and I plan to continue my visits, so I can meet more of you and 
see the amazing work you do every day. I also want to thank you for the warm welcome I have received since 
arriving in Rochester. 
 
One of the difficult tasks I have as Superintendent is crafting a budget, while making sure your needs are met as 
students. By now you may have heard about the budget deficit our District is currently facing. There is no doubt 
that some tough decisions will have to be made moving forward, and I need your help. 
 
I have set up an e-mail address where you can give me your feedback and suggestions. I want to capture your 
voice in the conversation, so I can make informed decisions that will impact you in the best possible ways. 
 
The e-mail address, onevoice@rcsdk12.org, will be checked daily by members of my staff. I encourage you to 
speak with representatives from your Student Leadership Congress to get involved in the conversation. 
 
I have a passion for serving you, the students of Rochester. I hope you share that passion with me because 
together, we will achieve great results. I look forward to seeing you in your schools. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Terry J. Dade 
 
Superintendent of Schools 
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